
Hello, 
 
This email is in reference to SB978.  I would ask you to please vote NO.  In this day and 
age of gun rights practically gone, it scares us.  We have too many illegal immigrants in 
this country now that we don't know anything about.  What if I had to defend myself from 
one of them, or even another citizen?  They may have a gun, but what will I do?  We 
know that a lot of the cities with no gun policies have higher personal attack 
rates.  Those people may have been able to defend themselves, if they had a gun. Not 
only for self defense, what about our hunting rights?   It is our consititutional right to own 
guns, not have a bunch of stipulations put upon us to not be able to use them.  Please, 
vote NO on SB978.  Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Brad and Diane Allen 
 


